NOTICE
ALL TOWN OF COLDEN RESIDENTS
AND PROPERTY OWNERS 
MAILBOXES…

A mailbox is an allowed infringement on the right-of-way. When your box is too low or too far out on the right of way, or the post is rotten they are a hazard to traffic and may be hit by snowplows. Municipalities are not responsible for any damages done to mailboxes. If your box is hit by a Colden Highway Truck the Highway Department will continue to assess each case separately and act accordingly.
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SNOW ON THE RIGHT-OF-WAY…

As stated in the Vehicle and Traffic Law Section 1219 it is prohibited to push or drop anything including snow in the roadway. Anyone doing so is subject fines and or penalties. If such a material causes an accident or damage, the person responsible is liable for damages.
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